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Last week was SASS (School Administrative and Support
Staff) Week, a special week to thank all of the amazing
Support Staff that play such a vital role in the education of
our children. Thank you Alan, Tracy, Grace and Marty for
everything you do we are so fortunate to have a support
team with such expertise and passion.  I would also like to
welcome Emily Stroud to the SASS General Assistant
team, Emily and Marty's combined expertise is helping
bring the vegetable garden up to its full potential! 

It is with great excitement that I also announce the
permanent appointment of Mr Clarke and Tracy to
Wyndham Public School! This year the Department of
Education has undertaken a initiative to transition eligible
temporary staff to permanent roles. This is fantastic news
for our small school to ensure the continued commitment
to engaging and impactful teaching and learning programs! 

Included along with this newsletter is a letter detailing our
schools approach to the new mobile phone policy in
schools that will take effect from the beginning of Term 4.
Whilst this policy will have a minimal impact on the daily
life in our school it is important to share the message that
student mobile phones are to be handed into the office at
the beginning of each day. Please let me know if you have
any questions regarding this initiative. 

Yours in Learning 
Jo Collins 

Tell Them From Me Survey

This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in
Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell Them From
Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys)
on student engagement. The survey asks parents and
carers questions about different factors that are known
to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. Please
access the survey at the link below: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/wyndhamps2023

Students are learning about what makes
great compost for the vegie garden.  
Decomposition is nature’s way of recycling.
Dead plants and animals are broken down
into basic nutrients that become part of
the Earth. Decomposition happens when
decomposers - such as worms, bacteria,
and fungi - eat and digest plant and animal
remains. Without decomposition, dead
organisms would just pile up!

Please remember to bring your
hat.  The weather is really
warming up.



A huge thank you to the P & C for your
generous support to our Stage 3
students excursion to Jindabyne
Sport and Rec in November. 
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